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Renovation Update
for February 2013

 During February 2013, 
the Renovation Team 

continued investigation of the 
Entrance Level windows with 
the refinishing of the wood sash 
and trim based upon the earlier 
paint analysis. The interior 
wood sash were grained to look 
like mahogany. As the team 
moves forward to obtain the 
construction permit, the design 
of canopy over the accessible 
and service entrances is being 
refined. Based upon recent 
changes in DC Building Codes, 
the project will pursue LEED 
certification.

Cluster leaders meet to coordinate the various efforts in the 
Big Room. Cluster leaders are responsible for schedule and 
budget as well as design.

Primer, base coat and first layer of translucent glaze using 
combs and brushes to create texture.

“Graining” is a faux finishing technique that uses a 
combination of paints and glazes to transform wood from 
one species to another. Wood graining tools used by the 
craftsman to grain the sash.



Help us promote celebrating the craft

The Supreme Council, 33°
1733 Sixteenth Street, NW | Washington, DC 20009–3103

 With Celebrating the Craft (CTC) 
2013 only two months away, your assistance 

in promoting the webcast is needed now more than 
ever. Here are three ways you can help  
support CTC:

 
    1. CTC Flyer  

Print and distribute the downloadable CTC flyer 
we have on our web page at: www.scottishrite.
org/giving/celebrate.

 
    2. CTC Poster  

By April 1, we will be mailing every Valley a CTC promotional poster. Please 
ensure that this promotional poster is utilized within your Valleys and displayed 
in a visible location and/or setting. 

 
    3. CTC Logo  

Earlier in the year we emailed each Active, Deputy, Personal Representative, and 
Secretary two different versions of our CTC logo. We asked if they could be added to 

Valley and Orient websites and linked to our CTC web page 
at www.scottishrite.org/giving/celebrate. 

The presence of this logo will remind members about the 
event and when it’s taking place. While this may seem like a 
small way to make CTC known, we have found that is small 
efforts like this that add up to success. 

 
The use of these three promotional tools within your 

Orient would be a significant way to raise awareness of 
CTC. We greatly appreciate any and all efforts you can make 
to garner enthusiasm for the webcast.

Please contact Allison Godfrey of the Development 
Office at 202–777–3196 if you need the logo to be re-sent 
or if you have any other questions or concerns regarding the 
material above.

The flyer (above left) and poster 
(above) are both excellent ways 

to help promote the CTC in 
your Valley and Orient.

Rebuilding the Temple 
Campaign Donations

Year  
to Date

Campaign  
to Date

Cash/Cash 
Pledges $183,000 $5,986,344

Planned Gifts $1,600,000 $10,010,800

Total $1,783,000 $15,997,144
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